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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Challenge Partners Review 

As many of you know, we have been part of a national network called Challenge Partners since 2016. Each year we invite col-
leagues in to our school to carry out a review of our school to both celebrate the strengths and identify areas for further improve-

ment. The review involves both school staff and external reviewers working together. I will share the outcome once the report has 
been sent to me.  

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair is on Friday 1st December from 3.30pm in the school hall. This is one of our main fundraising events, organ-
ised by The Friends of Kentish Town. If you can help in any way, please contact the Chair, Michael Crowe at: friend-

sofkts@gmail.com. Every penny of the funds raised is used to support your children’s experience in school. Please consider tak-
ing the day/afternoon off work to help. 

Christmas Dates 

I know this is a very busy time for families and so listed below are the key Christmas dates for you all: 

Friday 24th November — Aladdin (pantomime) at the Hackney Empire for Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech 

Friday 1st December — Christmas Fair in our school hall 

Friday 8th December — Jack and the Beanstalk (pantomime) in our school hall for Acorns, Oak, Ash and Willow  

Thursday 14th December — Infant Nativity with Willow, Ash, Oak and Acorn classes — 2pm  

Thursday 14th December—Candlelit Carols—St Benets Church at 6pm 

Monday 18th December — Class Parties and Zoom with Father Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December — Christmas Lunch for all children  

Thursday 21st December — Christmas Music Concert (Wider Opps) in our school hall — 9:45am. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

You will be sent a link next week via Teachers2Parents. The link will enable you to book a 10 minute meeting with your child’s 

teacher. The meetings will take place on Monday 27th November from 3:30pm - 6:30pm and Tuesday 28th November from 
3:30pm - 6pm. If you have had an annual review for your child then you do not need to book a parent/teacher meeting.  

Tickets for Aladdin at the Hackney Empire 

Tickets for parents of children in Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech classes will be available on Monday 13th November from 
our school office if you wish to help out on this trip. Tickets are priced at £15 for adults and £10 for children. These prices are 
much lower than the normal full price tickets. Please note the performance ends at approximately 4pm and our school group will  
be back in school at approximately 5pm. Further details will be sent to you by Grant nearer the time.  
 
School Uniform 
Please support us by sending your children in to school in our school uniform. Our uniform is navy blue (no black clothing please) 
and it does not include sports or any other logos except our school logo. Hooded tops are also not part of our uniform. There is 
washed, used uniform available or please come to see me if you need help with the cost of new items. Many thanks for your sup-
port.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



 



 



 
The children's charity Sebby's Corner, based in North Lon-
don, are working to ensure that all children can have a pre-
sent this year by giving away 3,500 toys to families who can't 
afford to buy a gift this Christmas. They have set up an Ama-
zon Gift List here, where you can select a present and it gets 
sent directly to the charity: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-
view/1CNFU70AVQ5SP  
 
They also have various other ways you can support their 
work: https://www.sebbyscorner.co.uk/  

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 
There will be a Non-Uniform Day this term on Tuesday 
21st November. Donate a bottle (wine, beer, soft drinks, 
bubble bath etc) and send your child to school in their own 
clothes.   
 
We will use the bottles for the bottle tombola at the Christ-
mas Fair, which will be held on Friday December 1st. As a 
reminder, the fair is a fund raising event for the Friends of 
KTS, who help fund trips and important school projects.  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-view/1CNFU70AVQ5SP
https://www.amazon.co.uk/registries/gl/guest-view/1CNFU70AVQ5SP
https://www.sebbyscorner.co.uk/


 





 


